May 8, 2009

Summit View Water Works, LLC
8428 W. Gage Blvd., Ste. E
Kennewick, WA 99336

P AYH 6007

David W. Danner ,
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P
P.O. Box 47250 - Sl o

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 o | SRR
Subject: Summit View Water Works _ «
‘ Tariff Revision Filing

Dear Mr. Danner:

Summit View Water Works, wishes to file a revised tariff with the Commission. We

- would like to change the rates for domestic and irrigation water, with an increase of
30% in domestic water base rates, due to an increase in expenses, this would enable
us to cover our operation costs. Also, we would like to have our Ready to Serve fee
increased in accord with the domestic water base rates. We would like to consider
changing the flat rate fee for irrigation to a per acre fee. This would standardize our
rates for larger acreage customers. The single outlet base rate would be $225.00,
with a usage rate of $250.00 per acre. The following documents have been submitted:

1. Revised tariff pages (22,23 & 24) with an effective date of July 1, 2009,
2. Customer notice about regulation that we mailed on June 1, 2009.
3. Financial information and support documentation for thé test year of 2008.

We understand there is a 30—déy review period and our tariff should become effective at
the end of that time. ' -

Please call me at (509) 735-2151 if you have any questions. )

Sincerely,

Kelly Rathbun, Manager
Summit View Water Works, LLC
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